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Re: Land Use Application- Referral Agency Comment (Exemal

Brown - DNR, Mike 12:22PM (34 minutes aga] Y &

ko me, Spencer «

Hey Kyla,

Thanks for the notification on this. | don't think the platt amendment wil have any major issue to wildlife fwildlife habitat but I'll have my local District Wildlife Manager Spencer Gerk take a look at this to see if there are any on the ground
impacts or other wildlife issues.

Take Care

Mike Brown
Area Wildlife Manager
Area 11-Pueblo

P 719.561.5303 | C 719.250.426% | F719.561.5321
600 Reservoir rd. Pueblo, CO 81005
mike.brown@state.co.us | cpw.state.co.us

Cn Mon, Jun 3, 2024 at 3:15 PM Kyla Witt <kwitti@huerfano us> wrota:
Hella,
The Huerfano County Land Use Office received an application (LU-23-040) from Dos Suefios for a plat amendment. Attached is a letter of intent and map.

Please respond to this email with any comments regarding this request by 7/1/2024.



